
 
 
 
The Deposited Papers Clerk 
House of Parliament 
London SW1A 0AA 
 
 

13 May 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Deposited Papers Clerk 
 
 
I would like to place copy of the Coronavirus (COVID-19): Safer transport – 
guidance for operators document in the libraries of both the House of 
Commons and the House of Lords. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Grant Shapps 
 

From the Secretary of State 
The Rt. Hon. Grant Shapps 
 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London 
SW1P 4DR 
 
Tel: 0300 330 3000 
E-Mail: grant.shapps@dft.gov.uk 
 
Web site: www.gov.uk/dft 


